
Design a Scarecrow and                                            
Scarecrow Hunt—Winners 

A GREAT BIG WELL DONE to everyone who took part in the 
PTFA’s Design a Scarecrow and Scarecrow Hunt competition. 
As you can see by the photographs, your creations were 
amazing! 

Scarecrow Hunters all voted for the best scarecrow as part 
of their hunt,  and the winning scarecrow was ‘Field’ by Ellis 
from Y3. 

Lots of families found 21 scarecrows in the Scarecrow Hunt, 
so there were no outright winners. As a result, all entries 
with 21 scarecrows were then placed together and a winner 
was selected at random.  A big shout out to Daisy from Y3 
and her brother Billy from Reception who were the lucky   
winners. 

‘Field’ by Ellis — The Winning Scarecrow 







Selection Box Bingo  
The PTFA will be running their popular Selection Box Bingo on Tuesday 
28th November. 

Due to the popularity of the event, two separate sessions will be run. The 
first session will run from 3.45pm - 5.00pm and the later session will run 
from 5.15pm - 6.30pm. Offering 2 sessions will hopefully enable as many 
people as possible to attend. 

Both sessions will be ticketed - with a maximum of 100 tickets being sold for each session.                 
Children must be accompanied by an adult, who will also require a ticket. Tickets went on sale 
yesterday and they are selling quickly. ALL TICKETS FOR THE LATER SESSION HAVE NOW 
BEEN SOLD.  Tickets cost £3 each and will include a book of bingo tickets.  

A range of Christmas stalls will be open during the event and refreshments will also be on                  
offer. 

      PTFA                          
Christmas Fund Raiser 
Before half-term, as part of our                   
fundraising initiatives, all of our    
children created their own Christmas 
pictures which have been uploaded onto                               
mychildsart.co.uk for you to view. Their               
designs can be printed as Christmas cards, or 
can appear on a range of other items like mugs, 
key rings etc. 

You will have received information last week on 
how to order Christmas items/gifts,                           
containing your own child’s design. If you                 
order before 16th November and use the 
code StMarys7 during checkout, you will                
receive a 10%discount off your order. 

School will receive 20% of                                   
all money raised. 

Over the Years -Money 
raised by the PTFA has 
helped school to: 
 Update IT equipment 

 Fund the cost of the annual pantomime 

 Buy a class set of reading books for 
every class 

 Buy Leavers Hoodies for our Y6              
children 

 Part fund the cost of music lessons  

 Purchase musical instruments 

 Buy a portable speaker and sound                
system 

 Buy a new football kit for the school 

All of our children benefit from any money 
raised. 

Your support is really appreciated. 


